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August 12, 2021 
 
Greetings to our Partners in Education, 
 
With esteem honor, I write this letter inviting you to collaborate with the School Advisory Council 
(SAC) for Dave Thomas Education Center (DTEC) and Charles Drew Family Resource Center 
for our continuous path to school improvement. We welcome you to a new school year on behalf 
of the administrators, faculty, staff, and students. Looking forward to beginning this school year, 
we are delighted to have and to be supported by our distinguished and dedicated partners in 
education. At this time, I officially extend our hand in partnership as we strive to do our best in 
promoting student achievement and encouraging parental and community involvement. 
 
Dave Thomas Education Center invites you to our first SAC/SAF meeting Tuesday, September 
14, 2021, at 2:30 pm at the Dave Thomas Education Center, West Campus in the Media Center. 
Topics for discussion in our meetings will include our School Improvement Plan; budget, safety; 
guidance updates; DTEC’s Adult Basic Education and Head Start programs; professional 
development; and more. Also, we invite you to share news within your organization and discuss 
ways to support each other and our students.   
 
Subsequent dates for the year are as follow: 
 

• Tuesday, September 14, 2021 
• Tuesday, October 12, 2021 
• Tuesday, November 9, 2021 
• Tuesday, December 14, 2021 
• Tuesday, January 18, 2022 
• Tuesday, February 8, 2022 
• Tuesday, March 8, 2022 
• Tuesday, April 12, 2022 

 
Again, here’s to a successful, productive, and rewarding new year. 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly Price 
School Advisory Council Chair 
 

Donna P. Korn, Chair 
                Dr. Rosalind Osgood, Vice Chair 

 
Lori Alhadeff 

Robin Bartleman 
Heather P. Brinkworth  

Patricia Good 
Laurie Rich Levinson 

Ann Murray 
Nora Rupert 

 
Dr. Vickie Cartwright 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 

Perry M. Egelsky, M.Ed Principal 
perry.egelsky@browardschools.com 
 
Dave Thomas Education Center 
4690 Coconut Creek Parkway, Coconut Creek, FL 33063 
754-321-6800 (Telephone) / 754-321-6840 (Fax)  
www.davethomaseducationcenter.com 
 
Charles Drew Family Resource Center 
2600 NW 9th Court, Pompano Beach, FL 33069 
754-321-6700 (Telephone) / 754-321-6740 (Fax) 
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